
Monday 22nd February             

Hello Year 4, 

Welcome back. Did you have a lovely half term and a good rest? I hope that you 

have all had a good break and had fun. 

This term we have a geography topic – Spectacular Spain. For the next two 

weeks, we will be looking at ‘Our European Neighbours’ as a starting point. I 

wonder if anyone has been to Spain or another country in Europe? What do you 

know about Europe? What fascinates you? What would you like to find out? I 

hope you enjoy finding out the different countries in the continent in which we 

live. 

Mr. Brown will continue to link your maths lesson to fitness one day a week. This 

is usually a Friday, but there may be weeks in which we swap this within school 

to a different day. Remember, you know how you work best, so if you are 

working completely at home, you can arrange your week to make it work for you. 

Well done on everyone who managed to do an online Star reading test – thank 

you for doing this. Remember to keep on reading and then completing the 

reading, literacy and vocabulary quizzes for each book you read (if all 3 quizzes 

are available). 

Have a super week Year 4 and see you in our weekly zoom session (details will 

follow). 

Take care everyone and speak again soon. 

 

Mrs. Jones 😊 


